
We would love for you to join the Asbury family!
The Membership Lunch is a great place to learn about the 

membership vows and your next step in the path to 
membership.

RSVP today at asburytulsa.org/membershipdinner.

New guests are welcome to join us for brunch in the CLC 
from 10:15 – 11 am to learn about Asbury’s ministries, meet 
staff and pastors, and learn about the Path to Membership. 

 No Registration required.

Small Groups will meet this spring at a variety of places and 
times. Join a Small Group that works for you!

Find a group at asburytulsa.org/smallgroups and come to 
our Small Groups Launch on January 28, 10-11am

We are so glad you’ve joined us today at Asbury Church!
Whether this is your church home, you’re here for the first 
time, or this is your first time in a long time, we are glad 
you’re here. Below, you will find many great ways to get 

involved and connect with others here at Asbury.



The Daniel Project is a weekend seminar that helps us feel 
confident in the face of the hard questions our culture is 

asking about faith, science, the Bible, God, etc.
Childcare is provided for 5-year-olds and younger.

Register at asburytulsa.org/DanielProject

Enjoy a fun night of trivia with your sweetheart!
Come have a blast at this team-based, multimedia trivia 
show. From finishing the song lyric to film scenes and 

serious trivia—there’s something for everyone, all directed by 
a live and hilarious host.

Register at asburytulsa.org/trivianight.

Want to be baptized or have your child baptized? That’s 
great! Come and learn more about being baptized at one of 

our upcoming baptism classes on Jan 31 or Feb 11.
Register at asburytulsa.org/baptism.


